
 

Women of Wandsworth are 
very pleased to have been   
invited to the Mayor’s Ball this 
year to support the Mayor’s 
charities RAPt and Dyslexia.  
It was lovely to see many of 
our friends from local busi-
nesses and charities at this 
mayoral extravaganza and to 
be able make a difference to        
someone’s life not only 
through donations, but also 
through supporting Mayor’s 
charities directly .  
 
 
Photo from left: Sandra Munoz 
Alvarez, Senia Dedic, Cllr    
Nicola Nardelli and Syeda Islam 

WoW Mums Sandra 
Munoz Alvarez and Senia 
Dedic joined Lorraine Rees, 
a self employed Mum from 
Thomas’s School to set up 
the  Clapham Junction  
Business Biscotti network-

ing group  as an extension 
to WoW Mums Enterprise 
Club, which supports local 
Mums and Dads in setting 
up their small businesses 
and networking amongst 
themselves.      
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W.O.W  Parent    

Forum  

every Thursday 

(term time)        

5pm -6 pm in 

Caius House  

and on every 

Saturday (term 

time) from              

10 am—12pm in 

KLS 

 

W.O.W Enterprise 

and Work  Club 

every last  Friday 

from  11am—1pm 

in  Pennethorne 

House 

 

 

W.O.W                    

Inter-Generational 

Coffee Morning  

Twice a month in 

Haven Lodge  

Additional bonus is branching 
out to whole London through      
Biscotti extensive network. 
Next meeting is on 17th June  
in Revolution cafe from  
10am—12. 
Info at 07940401366 



P A G E  2  

Mayor Making Ceremony 

    Solar in Haven Lodge 

Give and Gain 
Give and Gain networking  
event for local community 
organisations and chari-
ties has been organised by   
Business in the  Commu-
nity, which is funded by 
The Prince’s Responsible 
Business Network.                
Members work together 
to tackle a wide range of 
issues that are essential 
for building a fairer     
society and a more     
sustainable future.          
The enormous economic, 
social and  environmental 

issues that are challenging 
today's business models 
means leaders have to find 
new and imaginative ways 
to  respond and change 
the way they   operate.     
Responsible business is 
about managing growth 
responsibly while reducing 
dependency on natural 
resources. 
It is how a business        
operates as an employer,     
supplier and how as a 
neighbor it can help create      
vibrant communities. 

Women of Wandsworth 
have discussed the increas-
ing air pollution in Batter-
sea, especially in Clapham 
Junction, at our latest   
parent forum.   
It is encouraging that we 
have hybrid buses now and 
it is particularly commend-
able that the Council have 
installed the solar panels in 

Haven Lodge, sheltered 
housing accommodation 
to pay for the electricity 
in communal areas of the 
Lodge. Solar panels are 
also installed on top of the 
Wandsworth Town Hall 
to help reduce carbon 
footprint. We wish that 
the residents can have 
them in our estates, too.      

Worshipful Mayor of  
Wandsworth Cllr Richard 
Field  was inaugurated.  
We are very happy that 

our ward councilor Wendy 
Speck became the Deputy 
Mayor.  
Photo from left: Sandra, 

WoW Mums have been 
kindly invited to Mayor    
Making Ceremony by Cllr 
Simon Hogg, who became 
the Opposition Leader on 
the same day as the new 



icons by etcher Man-
dana Khonsari,  pho-
tographer Ricky 
Leaver,  illustrator 
Glyn Goodwin, dance     
inspired sketches in 
paint by Wandsworth 
based sculptor Christo-
pher Guest as well as 
aquarelles by Senia 
Dedic, emerging artist 
and Battersea resident.    

Returning to the Festival for 
the third consecutive year, 
Happenings workshops and 
talks are led by established 
artists in a supportive and  
relaxed environment for all 
ages.                                 
We enjoy an informal chat 
with some of the artists on 9th 
May, whose work is on display 
in Mason's Arms, Battersea 
until August, such as Local 

  

After several inter-generational educational and 
therapeutic art workshops with Mel Barry, 
WoW Mums, WoW Kids and Haven Lodge  
residents went to lovely Magic Garden to see 
their artwork exhibited as part of Wandsworth 
Art Fringe Festival.    

Local Art Talk 

     Inter-Generational Art Exhibition  

Residents were very happy to spend a day in the 
lovely garden, have a nice lunch with the children 
and to take part in several other art workshops     
organised there by ‘Move’ Exhibition.  
Next WoW Mums event is our annual BBQ in   
Haven Lodge on Saturday, 11th June.  

WOW 

http://www.masons-arms-battersea.co.uk/�
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Women of Wandsworth have discussed the increasing air pollution in Battersea, especially in Clapham Junction, at our latest   parent forum.  
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Returning to the Festival for the third consecutive year, Happenings workshops and talks are led by established artists in a supportive and  relaxed environment for all ages.                                 We enjoy an informal chat with some of the artists on 9th May, whose work is on display in Mason's Arms, Battersea until August, such as Local icons by etcher Mandana Khonsari,  photographer Ricky Leaver,  illustrator Glyn Goodwin, dance     inspired sketches in paint by Wandsworth based sculptor Christopher Guest as well as aquarelles by Senia Dedic, emerging artist and Battersea resident.    Photo: Christopher Guest with a young art enthusiast  
After several inter-generational educational and therapeutic art workshops with Mel Barry, WoW Mums, WoW Kids and Haven Lodge  residents went to lovely Magic Garden to see their artwork exhibited as part of Wandsworth Art Fringe Festival.   
Local Art Talk
     Inter-Generational Art Exhibition 

Residents were very happy to spend a day in the lovely garden, have a nice lunch with the children and to take part in several other art workshops     organised there by ‘Move’ Exhibition. 
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Additional bonus is branching out to whole London through      Biscotti extensive network. Next meeting is on 17th June  in Revolution cafe from  10am—12.
Info at 07940401366


